
The next council meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 9, 2014 at 7PM in the Grasmere 

Town Hall (the Grange). 

 

Reminder:  Pro-Life Seminar will be held this Sunday, March 30 at St. Joseph's Cathedral.  See 

last month's bulletin for time and information. 

 

There will be a "White Mass" a Mass for everyone in the medical field.  This Mass will be held 

on Thursday, April 24, 6PM at St. Joseph Cathedral. 

 

Pilgrimage  to celebrate Divine Mercy Sunday on April 27, 2014 at the Shrine of Our Lady of 

LaSalette in Enfield, NH.  For more information contact Brother Knight Rick St. Hilaire at st-

hilaire@attorney-nh.com 

Schedule:  Prayer and Reconciliation(Confession) 12:30-2:00pm 

                 Mass at 2PM,    Chaplet of Divine Mercy - 3PM 

 

Check last month's bulletin for information regarding the NH State Council Convention coming 

up the weekend of May 2 to 4, 2014.  Please consider joining your fellow Knights in any of the 

activities, especially the Friday evening Mass and also Saturday evenings banquet.  For more 

information contact GK Jim Finn, 497-3773 or FS Lionel Coulon, 668-1039. 

 

Those interested there will be a K of C Retreat at Camp Bernadette on September 12, 13, 14, 

2014. The facilitator will be Fr. Robert Smolley. Topic will be the writings of Blessed Pope John 

Paul II.  Cost which includes all meals and materials - $75.00.  For more information call Fr. 

Smolley at 603-622-0034. 

 

We are asking all our 3rd Degree members to please consider joining the ranks of the 4th 

Degree.  The next Exemplification will be in Rochester NH on Saturday, June 14, 2014.  For 

more information on the 4th Degree and the Exemplification, contact GK Jim Finn or FS Lionel 

Coulon. 

 

For all your insurance needs contact our K of C field agent Rafael Peschiera.  He can answer any 

questions you may have.  Contact him at 603-703-6780 or email him at 

rafael.peschiera@KofC.org 

 

Our Tootsie Roll Drive will be coming up shortly.  When you get a phone call to help, please 

consider helping at least one hour or more for this worthy cause. We need all our members to 

help with this project.  The dates should be listed in next month's bulletin. 

 

Holy week and Easter is coming up, check your parish bulletin for times of the services.   

 

Blessings to you and your family during this Holy Time.  Happy Easter. 

 

See you at our April 9th meeting. 

 

Jim 
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